From: David.C Janson [David.C.Janson@mwarep.org]

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 3:33 PM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: proposed non-securities regulation

Attachments: David.C Janson.vcf

I am a registered rep and licensed life and health agent. I strongly oppose the idea that FINRA's authority be
expanded to non-securities products and services. I believe it would take FINRA out of it's area of expertise and
would not be beneficial to the industry, it's consumers and the American people.

1 do support the discipline and prosecution of those firms and individuals who engage in unethical and
misleading sales practices.

Thank you!

David C. Janson CLU,ChFC,LUTCF
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